
 Preventing crime & terrorism at Exelon is everybody’s business. If you SEE something,… SAY something.  

Exelon Security Operations Console:  800-550-6154  

Always Dial 911 for life threatening emergencies and crimes in progress. 

 Target Audience: All PHI Personnel Issued: March 19, 2020  

SECURITY ALERT 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Increased Exterior Perimeter and Door Security 
 

While our PHI facilities remain open for critical employees and their job functions, PHI Security is taking extra 
measures to ensure the safety of all our employees during this time. Some locations have doors that are in an 
“unlock” mode during normal business hours, only requiring personnel to have previously badged in at an outer 
most perimeter point. Based on the current climate for social distancing and to improve the overall security of our 
sites, all previously programmed unlock schedules will be disabled beginning today, March 19, at 3 p.m. As a 
result, ALL access points with badge readers will require an authorized swipe before a door will unlock and permit 
entry. 

 

Remember: 

• Do not prop open doors or allow people to tailgate. 

• Do not force doors. If a door fails to open, but you believe you have authorized access contact the Exelon 
Security Operations Center 1-800-550-6154 

• Review AGS to request physical access: 
https://ags.exeloncorp.com/identity/faces/home?_afrLoop=32518172462641349&_afrWindowMode=0&_
adf.ctrl-state=3n1nmikjx_188 

 

We remind all personnel to remain vigilant regarding physical security. PHI Security personnel remain available 
for security related matters. The Personnel Protection Program also remains available to assist employees in the 
field if armed support is necessary. If a threat poses an immediate risk, call 911 and report any suspicious activity 
immediately to the Exelon Security Operations Center at 1-800-550-6154.  

Corporate Information & Security Services [CISS] reminds all personnel to be vigilant when reviewing any 
electronic communications and be wary of hyperlinks and attachments in external emails. Suspicious messages 
should be sent to Exelon’s Cyber Security Operations Center (CSOC) for further analysis via the “Report Phishing” 
button in Outlook or Spam@Exeloncorp.com.  

 
Security, like safety, is everyone’s responsibility.   

 

 

 

 

In cases of any crime in progress ensure your safety, call 911 and then notify Exelon Security 

Operations Center at 1-800-550-6154. Make any other notifications as required. 
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